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Greetings in the name of our risen Lord Jesus!
It is so good to have you all as partners in our ministry. As we praise God for all that He is

doing among us, we appreciate your prayers for our family and ministry.

Having said so, let us share some updates on the various places where we've
been serving the Lord, and some challenges that lie ahead.

Mision Beta

Church planting requires church planters!
So this year, Mision Beta started a two year
program in partnership with City to City to
train church planters and develop a safe
environment where we can work together,
coach one another and bless each other.
We started in March with 15 pastors and
church planters in different stages. As we
walk through the program, we very much appreciate your prayers for these
pastors and church planters. | would like to introduce you to one of them on
each newsletter.

So, today, let me introduce you to Pastor Ezequiel Ramil:
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Ezequiel is a young and vibrant pastor who has been called to revitalize a
Presbyterian church in a southern suburb of Buenos Aires city. Please pray for
him and his wife Candela, as they strive to serve the Lord with a very weak
leadership team and some financial shortage. If any of you also want to support
or send a one time gift for Ezequiel, that would be very welcome.

Nuevo Avivamiento church
At church we continue to serve the Lord developing a multicultural congregation
called Nuevo Avivamiento. This year we started a ministry formation class for
the leadership, with 25 leaders actively involved in preparing themselves to
better serve the Lord. Please pray for them, since a growing church needs
growing leaders!

Also please pray for our Sunday school program.
The Sunday school director is facing some health
problemas with her husband. But the Lord providedg
new volunteers. So pray that God will help us bless
our children in their spiritual growth.

Also, we are sending one of our Sunday school
teachers as a missionary to China for 6 months
(Please remember to pray for Helena while she
spreads the Gospel in China; | can't share any other
details here for sensitive reasons. If you want more
info about Helena, please email me).

Family Update
Debbie and the kids are doing very well. We are enjoying very much this stage in our life with the grown

up kids!



Thank you all for your prayers, love and care!
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